
Fife Council – 23rd September, 2021 

 

Administration Amendment to Motion 7 

 

“Council acknowledges the pressures on our communities from St Andrews and the 

East Neuk to Kincardine in relation to secondary letting and short term lets. 

Following a briefing note on this matter, which was issued to all councillors on 7th 

September 2021, we would now look to explore the opportunities that the legislation 

may offer around control zones and seek a report to Policy and Coordination 

Committee on the process to be followed as the guidance is issued, by Scottish 

Government, with update reports after implementation.” 

 

Proposed by Councillor Altany Craik 

Seconded by Councillor Brian Thomson 

 


